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Jamuary 11, 1952

200 West 96th Street,
No Yo c. 25, NOY.

Personnel Procurement Division,
2430, B Street X, V,,
Washington 25, D. C,

Dear Sir:

I am writing to you in commection with a noaﬁtion I
applied for through a

I completed an application in November 19, 1951, at
and told I was ready to accept
the temporary indefinite appointment. I was told I should

hear from you within four to six weeks, but to this date,I
have heard nothing, ;

I thought that| /might have forgotten
to mention the fact that I would accept the temporary in-
definite appointment,

I would appreciate it, if you could let me know how
I stend.

Sincerely yours,

John P, Herlihy :
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